
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Weisberg, 

Here are the letters from BEAVER COUNTY TIMES, Fri.,June 14. Note that 
two are concerning Specter, neither favorable. 

I think that my first letter was better, as it dealt more completely with the 
business, but the editor considered it too long for his page, and suggested 
that I condense it. 

As always, my best to you. 
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